
 
6 Yellow Weekly Update 
September 8th - 12th, 2025 

Great start for the first full week of 6th grade. 
Reminders Announcements 

First reading assessment 
will be Tuesday. Students 
will be assessed on their 
ability to identify and 
explain how a key event 
changed the character.  

Have a question or concern? 
Contact us through email: 

Math and Science:  Tom Brezenski 
Humanities:           Rachel Carlson 
 

Math Updates:  
●​ Completed Fall Math FastBridge Assessment 
●​ Started the new Math EdGems curriculum 

(Multi-Digit Operations) 
●​ Unit 1 lesson 1.1 and 1.2 Summative (Adding, 

Subtracting, and Multiplying Decimals) on 
Wednesday, Sept. 17 

Science Updates: 
●​ Working on knowing how to write a CER - 

Claim, Evidence, and Reasoning 
●​ Science Concepts with slides, notes, and 

experiments (i.e.: Penny Lab) 
●​ Start Solar System Unit on Tuesday or 

Wednesday 
 

Reading/Writing updates: 
●​ Completed fall FastBridge assessments 
●​ Began our work on character change and 

key events vs supporting details 
Social studies updates: 

●​ Introduced timelines and chronological 
order of historical events 

●​ Getting ready for a fun simulation on early 
civilization next week! 
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6 Yellow Weekly Update 
September 1st -  5th, 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

I am delighted to share that we’ve had a fantastic first week of 6th grade! It has 
been a pleasure getting to know your child, and I am excited about the journey we 
will be taking together this school year. 

Throughout the week, the students have been enthusiastic, engaged, and ready to 
learn. We’ve already started building a positive classroom environment where 
everyone feels supported. The children have been participating in various 
activities designed to help them get comfortable with the new routines and 
expectations of 6th grade. 

In addition to the academic subjects, we’ve been focusing on important skills like 
collaboration, critical thinking, and responsibility. It’s amazing to see how eager 
they are to contribute their ideas and work together as a team. 

I encourage you to ask your child about their experiences this week—whether it’s 
a new subject they enjoyed, a fun classroom activity, or a new friend they’ve made. 

I look forward to working closely with you throughout the year to ensure that your 
child has a successful and rewarding 6th-grade experience. Please don’t hesitate 
to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. Let’s make this year a 
memorable and successful one! 

Best regards, 

Mr. Brezenski & Mrs. Carlson 
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